Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: January 16, 2014, 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. “open house”

PLACE: South Florida Water Management District Field Station, 1000 NE 40th Avenue, Okeechobee, FL 34972

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: FDOT is hosting a public information meeting on January 16, 2014 about the expansion of SR 70 from two lanes to four lanes from NE 34th Avenue to NE 128th Avenue (Berman Road) in Okeechobee County.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: this in an informal open house. Additional information may be obtained by contacting FDOT project manager Ray Porter at (863)519-2484, email: jray.porter@dot.state.fl.us or by writing the Florida Department of Transportation, 801 North Broadway Avenue, MS 1-29, Bartow, FL 33830.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT project manager Ray Porter at (863)519-2484, email: jray.porter@dot.state.fl.us or by writing the Florida Department of Transportation, 801 North Broadway Avenue, MS 1-29, Bartow, FL 33830. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
